
 EFFECTIVE
AUGUST 1, 2024

Effective August 1, 2024, all NEW solar plan reviews must
be submitted online. NEW In-person plan reviews will no
longer be accepted. For assistance with submitting the
plans online, please see the concierge or a technician.

newportbeachca.gov/solar

ALL NEW SOLAR
PHOTOVOLTAIC & ENERGY

STORAGE SYSTEM
SUBMITTALS WILL BE 

ONLINE ONLY!

http://newportbeachca.gov/solar

